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Monday 13th February 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Year 5 Visit to Selly Manor, Bournville.  

 

On the 13th June 2023, Year 5 will be going to Selly Manor, Bournville on their school visit.  This trip will enhance the 

children’s topic curriculum on the Tudors. During the day the children will enjoy a fully interactive and guided Tudor 

experience where they will learn about everyday Tudor life, beliefs, culture, and pastimes.  

 

The cost of the visit considers a range of workshops in addition to the cost of the coach and a tour of the museum. 

We would ask that the voluntary contribution of £18.00 to be paid by no later than Friday 2nd June 2023.  Payment 

will need to be made by using our ‘School Money’ system and going to eduspot.co.uk and using your parent login to 

make payment. This can also be paid in instalments of £6.00 by Friday 17th March 2023, £6.00 by Friday 5th 

May 2023 and £6.00 paid by Friday 2nd June 2023. 

 

Your child will not require any money on the day of the trip; however, there is an option to pre-order and pay for a  

£3.00 Tudor themed gift bag which includes items, such as a quill, pen, pencil, postcard etc. If you would like to 

order a gift bag for your child, you will need to have ordered this by Friday 5th May 2023 by purchasing the Tudor 

gift bag from the shop items on the ‘School Money’ system. (Any orders made after the deadline will not be 

processed) 

 

Please note - we will not accept any cash payments at the school office, should you wish to pay by cash you will need 

to collect a barcode from school office and make payment at any ‘Paypoint’.  

 

The children will need to wear their uniform with sensible footwear. The visit will take place in school hours. We will 

be setting off at 9:00am prompt and arriving back in time for the end of the school day. Please can you ensure that 

your child arrives at school on time for 8:45am for when the gate opens to ensure your child is registered in time. 

The coach will not be able to wait past 9:00am.  

 

Please fill in the permission/consent slip via the attached link: 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n-

nwrUuRD0WALH_XTtX2Cv2ShJVScqhGtib5iR5bzXJUNTU2Q1NBQVhIWlBGVktUWDNXUlY1RDBOTC4u 

 

As this is an all-day visit, all children will need a packed lunch and a drink.  You may supply the packed lunch if you 

wish, otherwise it will be provided by school. Please indicate your preference and to choose the sandwich option, via 

the attached link too.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n-nwrUuRD0WALH_XTtX2Cv2ShJVScqhGtib5iR5bzXJUNTU2Q1NBQVhIWlBGVktUWDNXUlY1RDBOTC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=n-nwrUuRD0WALH_XTtX2Cv2ShJVScqhGtib5iR5bzXJUNTU2Q1NBQVhIWlBGVktUWDNXUlY1RDBOTC4u
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All permissions/consents and lunch orders will need to be received by Friday 2nd June 2023. Please note that 

without your consent your child will not be able to go on the visit.  

 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us. Further details will follow nearer the time of the 

visit. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Gordon 
  


